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Meeting with seminarians of the diocese of the
Philippines and Vietnam

On February 5, 2021, Metropolitan Pavel of Khanty-Mansiysk and Surgut, administrator of the
 Diocese of the Philippines and Vietnam, met in Sankt-Petersburg with students from this diocese
 who are being trained at the Sankt-Petersburg Theological Academy.

 The archpastor spoke with them about pastoral ministry and shared his own experience in it. The
 students asked His Eminence questions concerning the spiritual life of a priest, humbleness,
 repentance and communication with parishioners. They also discussed the seminarians’ further
 training, the diocesan website reports.
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